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Visiting 

Please ensure you pre-plan 
your visit and book this in 
with a member of the 
team. 

Visits to resident rooms 
are permitted to provide a 
more comfortable 
environment but this is 
subject to government 
guidelines 

For more information, 
please follow the link 
below 

https://www.gov.uk/gover
nment/publications/visitin
g-care-homes-during-
coronavirus/update-on-
policies-for-visiting-
arrangements-in-care-
homes 

Activities 

This month we have 
had a variety of crafting 
activities available. The 
residents created a 
wonderful display for 
Remembrance Day. 
 

Towards the end of the month 
the residents 
started to feel 
a little 
Christmassy 
and started to 

create their wreaths 
in time for December 

 

A very big 
welcome to 
Julie Harper our 
new registered 
manager. 

Julie will be 
available for 
residents, family, 
and friends to meet 
over the coming 
weeks. 

I just wanted to say 
how excited I am to 
take up my post as 
the new Registered 
Manager. I am 
looking forward to 
settling into my new 
role and meeting 
residents, family 
and friends and 
staff.  

We would like to invite family and friends to our Christmas Church Service 
on Saturday 18th December 2021 @2pm. Followed by mulled wine and mince 
pies back at Peasmarsh Place. Please note, this will be subject to government 
guidelines. 
You will be required to provide a Negative Lateral Flow Test result on the 
day of the service and masks will be required. Please contact the office for 
further details and to confirm your attendance. We can provide Lateral Flow 
Tests if needed. 

 
 

Wishing Jill and Ann.G a very 
Happy Birthday! We wish them 

many happy returns       
 
 
 

We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


